Dear Editor,

Attached is the manuscript “Study on the removal of NO from flue gas by wet scrubbing using NaClO3” for consideration of publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
Nitrogen oxides are an important part of air pollution. Catalytic denitrification has high efficiency but requires a large catalytic system and high operating cost. Non-catalytic denitrification has low investment and simple operation, but the industrial efficiency of ammonia denitrification is only 50-60% at present. These technologies cannot meet the requirements of denitration in some fields, especially the flue gases containing a lot of dust, such as in steel mills, ceramics factory and cement factory. A large amount of dust in the gas easily clogs the catalyst channels, causing catalyst poisoning. The development of a high efficiency denitrification technology at wide temperature range and in the presence of a large amount of dust is of great significance for environmental protection in various countries, especially in less developed areas.

The wet denitration technology we reported is less affected by temperature and can remove dust at the same time. The NO removal efficiency is very high. It has the advantages of low investment, low operation cost and simple operation. Therefore, sodium chlorate method may be an alternative way to solve the problem of denitration of dusty flue gas and that of small coal-fired boilers which is not suitable using catalytic denitration.
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We deeply appreciate your consideration of our manuscript. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the address below.
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